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July 24, 2020 
 
Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are enjoying your summer and that you and your family are staying safe and well. I 
am delighted to report some exciting news for the college. Tiffany Hamilton, current Director of 
HEOP and Interim Chief Diversity Officer, has accepted the role as Chief Diversity Officer and 
Director of HEOP. In this role, Tiffany will lead the college’s efforts to create and sustain a 
campus culture that embraces and promotes diversity and inclusion. She will serve as a key 
advisor and advocate, and will lead in developing the vision for Daemen’s new Center for 
Diversity and Inclusion. 
 
Tiffany has been at Daemen since 2015, serving as assistant director and then director of HEOP. 
Her effective leadership with this program has been of tremendous value to the college, making 
her a great fit for this new role.  
 
As a member of the college’s senior leadership, Tiffany will work closely with the office of the 
president, the senior vice president for academic affairs and other senior leaders to enhance the 
college’s efforts in diversity and inclusion and to set long-term goals. She will also continue to 
provide exceptional leadership to our HEOP.  
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